
From: Huffman, Ross T (DFW)
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW); clak@yakamafish-nsn.gov; ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator
Subject: RE: 202104137 Comments for DNS 21-038
Date: Friday, August 13, 2021 8:01:45 AM

Thank you for your review and comment on the Taneum Creek Rag-Heart Enhancement Project.
 
A Stormwater Permit Application was submitted on July 26th to Washington State Department of
Ecology. Included in the application was the Erosion Sediment Control Plan. No activities for the
project will occur until the permit is approved and erosion control measures are in place.  Please let
me know if you have any further questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Ross Huffman
Region 3 Lands Operations Manager

1701 S 24th Ave
Yakima, WA 98902
(509) 457-9313-Office
(509) 406-5949-Mobile
 
 

From: ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator <crosepa@ecy.wa.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 2:34 PM
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>
Subject: 202104137 Comments for DNS 21-038
Importance: High
 
Please see the attached comment letter for the Taneum Creek Rag-Heart Habitat
Enhancement project.
 
Please share these comments with the applicant.
Thank you,
 
Gwen Clear
WA State Dept. of Ecology
Regional SEPA Coordinator
1250 W. Alder Street
Union Gap, WA  98903-0009
(509) 575-2012
crosepa@ecy.wa.gov
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